
August President’s Message 

Well, for sure the irrigation equipment can stay in the shed. That rain I was so thankful for in last 

month’s newsletter can take a break now, at least for a little while. This will certainly be a year for the 

record books. 

Here on our farm we have been fortunate enough to stay just ahead of the work thus far. I believe this 

crop still has good potential. I hope you can all say the same. This is one of those years which, when the 

crop is all in, I believe we will all breathe a big sigh of relief. 

I don’t have much to say this month, other than to wish all of you a safe, bountiful and profitable 

harvest season, and a break from the rain. Hopefully, afterward you can take a little break before you 

start making proper repairs to all the farm roads. 

Chris Baugher 

SHAP President 

 


